
 
 

January 13, 2025 

 

 

To: 

All Members Countries of the Weightlifting Federation of Africa 

 

 
          Dear Member Countries, 

  
                                         OFFICIAL INVITATION LETTER

 

 

As President of the Mauritius Weightlifting Federation and chairperson of the Organising committee for 
the 2025 African Weightlifting Championship. 

 

It gives me great pleasure to extend an invitation to your Federation, to compete in the 2025 African 
Senior Weightlifting Championship. 

 

This prestigious competition will be held in Cote D’Or, Moka, Mauritius from 20th April to 28th April 2025. 

 

It will be an honor for us to have you visit our beautiful country, and we promise that your time here will 
be amazing and delightful. 

 
          We look forward to meeting your delegation in Mauritius 
 
   
 

 

Yours sincerely,                                         

 
 
 
 
         
                   Mr. Y. Gyadin 
                    President MWF 

 
 

National Weightlifting Centre. Vacoas Sports Complex, Vacoas. Republic of Mauritius 

Email: maurtius.weightlifting@hotmail.com. Tel: +230 58110274 (President). +2307615326 (G. Secretary) 
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